
How to Become An  
Expert in Your Child’s 

Online World in 6 weeks. 
Please follow the link: 

https://nspcc.o2.co.uk/ 
 

NSPCC Website ‘Share Aware’ provides straight forward, no-nonsense advice that will untangle the 
web, and show parents how they can be just as great a parent online as offline.  It includes a guide 
to social networking sites, a parents’ guide and tips about how to talk to your child about staying 
safe online. 
 
Tackling CSE is a priority for West Yorkshire Police and it is the responsibility of everyone to help spot 
the signs and say something.  
For more information, visit www.southyorkshire.police.uk/uk/spotthesigns 

St Joseph’s supports and advocates ‘Operation Encompass’ Operation Encompass is a unique Police and Education early interven-
tion safeguarding partnership which supports children and young people exposed to domestic abuse. Operation Encompass is the 
reporting to schools before the start of the next school day, when a child or young person has been involved or exposed to a do-

mestic abuse incident the previous evening. It enables children to arrive at school and have their needs met, by trained Child 
Protection staff, who have been informed of the child’s ‘experience.’ National Domestic Violence 24hr free-phone  

hotline:  
0808 2000 247  

VLE Website www.wakefield.itslearning.com    Email:  admin@sjp. bkcat. co. uk Tel: 01977 701493 
 Website: www. sjp. bkcat. co. uk                                                                                                                                                                              

Child Protection Officer– Mrs Velayudhan Tomlin- Head Teacher / Deputy Child Protection Officer: Mrs Jayne Clements –Learning Mentor 
(Should parents/carers have any child protection concerns they can ring ‘Social Care Direct’ on 01924 303 456) 

A virtue to live by…….. 

Respect and courtesy 

As we come back together as a school family, help us to remem-
ber and use these virtues to enable us to work, play and pray to-
gether. Find time to say ‘thank you’ and strive to work hard by 
listening and respecting the staff in school and each other.  

Sunday’s Gospel                                               Matthew 20:1-36 

“So the last will be first, and the 

first will be last.” 

“God is generous. He shows us all His love and en-
courages us to be generous too.” Pope Francis 



 

Polite Remind-

er for parents 

to please use 

Class dojo for 

its intended 

purpose; to 

communicate.  We have seen an increased 

amount of communication through Class dojo 

which should have been communicated through 

the office such as arrangements of collection of 

children or attendance. 

Please also only use Class dojo during school 

hours. 

Flu Vacination: 

You will have now received a consent form for 

the annual Flu Immunisation programme for this 

year from Upper Foundation to Year 6.  Please 

ensure these forms are returned to school by 

22nd September to ensure you child is regis-

tered for the immunisation which will take place 

on Thursday 12
th

 November  

 

 

Dates for you diary 

25/09/20—European Day of 
Languages (See French 
Feature for more details)   

 

22/10/20—School Closes 

23/10/20– Inset day 

02/11/20—School Re-

Opens 

 

Please ensure only 1 adult at any time drops 

off or collects your child to and from school.  

We kindly ask that you ensure the adult col-

lecting or dropping your child has been fully 

informed of the site rules, doors etc.  

Please adhere to your staggered times and 

please do not ask our staff to permit early entry 

into school.  Our priority is to minimise risk for 

children, staff and parents. 

We have experienced a growing number of 

parents not adhering to the class timings. 

EYFS and KS1 staff 

will be wearing visors 

next week when you 

are dropping off / col-

lecting your child.   

In addition to this 

there are clearly 

marked boxes around 

the classroom door on the playground.  We 

kindly ask that you do not enter this box 

keeping your distance from our staff.   

We have implemented this additional 

measure to minimise risk to our staff and 

yourselves. 



 

ST. JOSEPHôS NURSERY PONTEFRACT 

 Places are currently available for any child who is 3 years old.  

Please email admin@sjp.bkcat.co.uk for more details. 

  

Applications, for a January start, are now also being taken for children 

who will be aged three years by December 31st.  In the 

current situation parents are asked to obtain an application form from our school 

website www.stjosephspontefract.co.uk.  The form is named SIF 2020 and is un-

der the selections Parents, then admissions which you can complete and email to 

us along with the relevant documentation to admin@sjp.bkcat.co.uk.  The com-

pleted form and any relevant documentation should be received by school by 3.30pm Friday 9th 

October.  Please note failure to provide any necessary additional documents by the closing 

date will delay the correct categorisation of the application.   

 

It should be noted that an offer of a place in the nursery does not guarantee a place in 
school, for which a separate application must be made. 
 

We are currently looking into providing 30 hour childcare in our Nursery, if you are interested in 
this option please contact us by emailing— admin@sjp.bkcat.co.uk. 

Please find below some useful 

website for parents. 

SJP Safeguarding and  

Emergency number: 07707501042 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/  

https://www.parents.parentzone.org.uk/ 

 

mailto:admin@sjp.bkcat.co.uk
http://www.stjosephspontefract.co.uk
mailto:admin@sjp.bkcat.co.uk
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/
https://www.parents.parentzone.org.uk/


ϑҨᶓӌҨҼҤҨӊ ҤÑӊãҲᶎᶌӘá ᶌӎ  
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 Ellis B 

Beau H 

Zach H 

Paul B 

Fabio K 

Eva O 

McKenzie W 

Amelia S 

Ella S 

Jasmine D 

Declan AW 

Penny W 

Iga K 

Sophie W 

Eric C 

Francesca L 

Sebastian R 

We would like to invite all classes in school to wear red, white and 
blue on Friday 25 September to celebrate the European Day of Lan-
guages.   
 
At St Joseph's, the children in Key Stage Two (Years 3-6) learn to 
speak, read and write French in their dedicated French lessons.  To 
mark this, but to include the entire school, on Friday 25 September, 
we are encouraging any of the children in any class to bring in a 
French continental snack to enjoy at morning breaktime- un petit 
pain au chocolat, un croissant, une gaufre (a waffle)... and perhaps 
un jus d'orange (a carton of orange juice), a chocolate au lait (a 
chocolate milkshake) etc.   
 
We look forward to seeing the children dressed brightly in the col-
ours of the French flag and enjoying their treats.   
 
Merci! 

 
Madame Kaushiva 



Star awards are back! 

Celebration assemblies are taking place bi-weekly over teams 

and then childrenôs certificates and rewards are presented to 

them by their class teacher. 

Other 

Well done to the whole of 

Upper Foundation for 

settling into school so bril-

liantly! 

Ethan J—year 1 

Jodie—year 2 

Annabelle M—year 3 

Oskar G—year 6 

Mia—year 6 

Star Writers 

Autumn L—year 1 

Dawid—year 2 

Harry K—year 3 

Molly K—year 4 

Imogen B—year 5 

Statements to live by 

Harry R—year 5 

Poppy H—year 5 

Star Reader 

Matilda E—year 3 

Luke AW—year 4 

Star Mathematician 

Max—year 6 


